BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2, 1973

Well here we are in a New Year, and its not any too early to start thinking about our coming events.

We are still looking for a place to hold our Rally. As for you members that did not attend our last meeting, Ron advised us that we would not be able to get the KOA campground, for our Rally as we were planning. Do to the heavy rains, this past year, the manager was unable to get the grounds ready for us. So you see we are still looking for a place.

Ron and Dale, have a campground in mind they are to check on by next meeting. Anyone else whom has some sort of an idea, do check on it and let us know at the next meeting.

Also another thing to think about is a name for our Rally. This is also something we must get out of the way shortly. Ron mentioned we might make a name out of the letters BMW.

Elections were held at last meeting, and our new officers for 1973 are & President, Don Smith, V. President, Ace Freeman, Secretary, Liz Smith, Treasurer, Anne Freeman, Road Captain, Bob Klear, Refree, Dave Sloan.

Our new procedure for drawing for our door prize was held at last months meeting. The following people were doosers just because they did not attend the meeting. Clarence, Phil, Helen, Carol, and Dick Wright. Our fortunate winner was Dale Foster. Congratulations Dale!!!!

Our next meeting will be held at the Smith's place, at 1415 Mott Ave., on Monday, January 8, 1973.

Hope to see all of you there. Also Ace don't forget our prospective members:!!

Without your suport we're nothing,

Your Secretary, Liz Smith